## Mirindi Eric Dusenge

November 27th, 2023

Sandy Levin
Chair of the Ecological Community Advisory Committee (ECAC)

Subject: Resignation from ECAC

Dear Sandy Levin,

I am writing this letter to formally resign as a member of the Ecological Community Advisory Committee (ECAC). My resignation is effective immediately.

The primary reason for my resignation is my recent relocation to New Brunswick, where I have accepted a faculty position at Mount Allison University. Consequently, I have permanently left London, Ontario.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude to Chair Sandy Levin and the City of London for providing me with the opportunity to serve on ECAC. It has been a privilege to contribute to the preservation of natural ecosystems in the City of London during my time as an ECAC member.

I am thankful for the valuable experiences and insights I have gained through my involvement with ECAC, and I look forward to seeing the continued positive impact of the committee's work in the future.

Please let me know if there are any formalities or procedures I need to follow to complete my resignation.

Thank you once again for the opportunity to serve on ECAC.

Sincerely,

Mirindi Eric Dusenge